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Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome to Year 1! We are so excited to welcome you all back after a
lovely summer holiday.

We are learning about lots of exciting things this term including
Science (humans and other animals and seasons), DT (fruit and
vegetables) and Geography (our local area).

Our PE days are Monday and Friday. Please ensure your child is
wearing the correct house colour top, black or navy bottoms,
jumper and trainers.

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct named uniform,
including appropriate footwear. Please make sure you send your
child to school with a full, named water bottle (containing only
water), a named hat and sun cream (where appropriate). A gentle
reminder that children can wear a simple pair of earrings but any
other jewellery or watches are not permitted.

It is vital that you read at home daily with your child in order to help
them progress with their learning. Children will be bringing home a
phased phonics book and a sharing book of their choice. More
iInformation regarding reading at home can be found inside your
child’s reading record or on the school website.

It is important that your child does not bring toys into school. We
appreciate your support with this.

If you have any questions, concerns or worries please come speak t
the class teacher.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Woods, Mrs Dymond and Mrs Ashington




